
Michael Tait 
To: 

Tue, 28 Apr at 11 :54 pm 

Hello. 
I'm writ ing this e-mail to inform you that Metropolis struggling. We are taking 

care of 700+ residents, lots of children (approximate one to four ratio children to 
adults) and infants (and a fair few neonates). To make this situation safe I need my 
colleaques who set up the processes in the beqinninq: 

e ave a 
c a engmg as , a mg care o o s eac . ease e e veterans do their 
work. I'm always happy and enthusiastic about orienting new nurses but there is 
so much work to do. We are starting to miss things that thankfully could be 
rectified. 

I'm doing a lot of extra work by living in the hotel where I work. I understand 
this is my choice. This is why my t imesheets reflect the overtime I do. I have been 
under reporting these hours. 

We have been thrown another chal lenge tonight at 23:00. Crown decrees we 
move rooms (all of DHHS-AOs, PCAs, De Nata, etc.), they have generously given 
us TONIGHT to achieve this. Can we please have an extra PCA. I have grave fears 
that care will be severely interrupted as do the nightshift tonight. It is not safe. The 
management at crown have refused giving us 2 night shifts to do it. This is not 
asking much from crown. I think it will be easier to just do it rather than fight it. If 
there is a suicidal ideation like there was one last night we will be swamped. 

Thanks for your support and I really appreciate this work. 

Michael, RN 
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